NEBRASKA

Good Life. Great Resources.

DEPT. OF WATER, ENERGY, AND ENVIRONMENT

\\
Jim Pillen, Governor

SOLICITATION NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

Date: August 13, 2025

To: All Bidders

From: Matt Manning, Chief Water Officer
Subject: Notice of Intent to Award for NDNR25-01

This is to notify all bidders who responded to the above-referenced solicitation that the State of Nebraska
intends to award the contract for “Perkins County Canal Project Third-Party Environmental Impact
Statement (EIS)” to Merjent, Inc.

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska

Department of Water, Energy, and Environment Jesse Bradley, P.G., Director
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